
 
 
 

March 3, 2021 
 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
Attn: Filing Center 
201 High Street, S.E. 
P.O. Box 1088 
Salem, OR  97308-1088 
 
RE:  AR 614; UE 358 New Large Load Direct Access Status Reporting 
 
Portland General Electric Company (PGE) submits this first status report pursuant to 
Oregon Administrative Rule (OAR) 860-038-0760 for reporting of the following: 
 

Each electric company must file a status report to the Commission within 
two months of total enrollment in New Large Load Direct Access 
Programs reaching 25 average megawatts, 50 average megawatts, 100 
average megawatts, and 80 percent of any enrollment limit adopted by the 
Commission. 

 
PGE has one customer enrolled at 30 MW and is thus reporting enrollment at the 25 aMW 
threshold. 
 
Please direct any questions regarding this filing Teresa Griffels at 
teresa.griffels@pgn.com 
 
Please direct all formal correspondence and requests to the following email address 
pge.opuc.filings@pgn.com 
 

Sincerely, 
 

\s\ Robert Macfarlane 
 
Robert Macfarlane 
Manager, Pricing and Tariffs 

 

Portland General Electric 
121 SW Salmon Street· Portland, Ore. 97204 


